
 

Are you a parent of a child that receives special education services in an Indiana school? Please 
consider helping us with our study! 

“Special Education Dispute Resolution in Indiana: An Examination of the Etiology of Disputes 
Between Parents and Schools and the Means for Resolving Them” 

This study asks you to complete a survey about your experiences with your child’s special education 
program and share information about any disputes you have had with the school and how they were 
handled. 

Who? Parents, 18 years of age or older, who live in Indiana and have a child that receives or has received 
special education services are invited to participate in our study. (Parents that live outside of Indiana 
and/or do not have a child that receives special education services are not asked to participate) 
 
What do I have to do? Take an 8-10-minute on-line survey and, if you choose, participate in a 45-minute 
tele-conference interview. Interviews are optional. 
 
Why should I do it? Your input is needed so that we may use our study to improve parent/school 
collaboration that benefits students with disabilities. There are no other incentives for participation. 
 
Where does the study take place? 100% on-line. You can complete the survey with your phone, or type 
in the link on your computer. Optional interviews will be done by tele-conference or simply by phone. 
 
If I have questions, who do I contact?  

Bruce Kulwicki, Ed.D. 
Director, Blumberg Center of Interdisciplinary Studies in Special Education  
Bruce.kulwicki@indstate.edu   812-237-2147 
 
Survey link: https://indstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b8SVjBw7C70A5OC   

QR code: 

    Thank you! 
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